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INTERNATIONAL ACTIVITY

The Government of Canada must support an international fund to aid Third World Countries in complying 
with a 100% CFC ban.

Secondly, the Government of Canada should promote a vastly expanded international program which 
includes banning all CFCs, Halons, HCFCs, methylchloroform and carbon tetrachloride.

DISCLOSURE OF INFORMATION

Greenpeace is supported by Norway, the USSR, New Zealand and Zambia in calling for the public release 
of data on a country-by-country and product-by-product basis for all ozone depleters.

It is totally unacceptable that governments and the CFC industry should maintain a shroud of secrecy over 
an industry making products which are acknowledged as being globally destructive.

Full release of data would accelerate political debate, which is the driving force behind national action plans.

The Government of Canada should release all pertinent data on the CFC industry in Canada to allow the 
Canadian public to fully understand the economic implications of a CFC ban. The government can not rest 
on “economically feasible" arguments without such a full and frank debate.


